
 

  

 

NOTICE: Temporary lane reductions on Martin Grove Road  
 
The City of Vaughan is replacing the culvert along Martin Grove Road, between the intersections 
of Harris Crescent and Raymond Road, and Auburn Road and Andrew Park.  

To safely accommodate the replacement, Martin Grove Road will be reduced to two lanes in the 
work area (one in each direction), until Monday, Sept. 22. Traffic control and signs will be in 
place. 

More about the lane reductions: 
• Driveways along Martin Grove Road will remain accessible during the work. 
• More details about the project will be shared in the coming weeks. 

 
About the project: 
The City is undertaking important infrastructure improvements on Martin Grove Road that support 
the City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal 
infrastructure.  
 
To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
 
This work is being carried out by the City-retained contractor, RS Construction, under the direction 
of the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department. 

Questions about the project can be directed to the Infrastructure Delivery department by email at 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281 ext. 8917. 
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 


